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20th March 2020 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
SCHOOL CLOSURE  

  

Just to confirm that school is closed for the vast majority of pupils from the end of the day on Friday, 
March 20, 2020.  

The government has asked parents to keep their children at home, wherever possible, 
and asked schools to remain open only for those children who absolutely need to 
attend.  
Those children are the children of ‘critical workers’ only. Please complete the on-line questionnaire if you 
are a critical worker and you would like your child to attend school. Use the following link:  
https://www.nishkamschooltrust.org/nhsb/form/?pid=764&form=135  

or my own email:  
NHSBprincipal@nishkamschools.org  

School will be open during normal hours (8.25am – 3.20pm) from Monday. Once we know which children 
will be attending, we will talk to their parents on an individual basis about the support we can provide. My 
very best wishes to you all.  
  

Kind Regards,   
Mr Kearns - Principal  
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